
I stand with Representative Michael Nearman. So many Portland City Council people have actually promoted violence over the past 
year. There is a biased within the Oregon Democrat party to paint all conservatives as racist. This is ironic because it is actually the 
Democrat party, liberals, BLM, Antifa, etc who are racist. I oppose HR3. 


